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I support the proposal to designate the Inglis House as a historic district.  The property should be saved as it is.  It
would be wonderful if a foundation for this historic house could be created similar to the foundations that support
the preservation of the Edsel Ford Estate and Meadowbrook Hall.

Barbara Torretti
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